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Hello, I am here on behalf of the California Office of Traffic Safety (CALOTS) and the California Department of
Transportation (Caltrans).

I would like to remind all residents of the importance of “Go Safely, California,” the education program from
CALOTS and Caltrans that promotes a safety culture where everyone can “go safely.” Following the safety rules of
the road can save lives for all drivers, bicyclists and pedestrians:  

1. Nationally, 3,450 people were killed and 481,000 were injured in motor vehicle crashes involving distracted
drivers in 2016. 
2. 10% of all drivers under the age of 20 who were involved in fatal crashes were reported as distracted at the
time of the crash 
3. Pedestrian fatalities account for nearly 25% of all roadway deaths in California 
4. No state has more pedestrian deaths on its roadways than California 



More information is available at gosafely.ca.org. I will share more details to city councilmembers via email and will
follow-up for support in spreading the message to “Go Safely, California.”


